
 

July 21, 2014 
 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2014-0158 

 
 
Just Energy Ontario L.P. (“Just Energy”) wishes to participate in the Stakeholder Consultation 
activities relating to the Effectiveness of Part II of the Energy Consumer Protection Act, 2010.   
 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 403.462.4299 or 
nruzycki@justenergy.com 
 
Regards, 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Nola Ruzycki 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 


